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Draft Regional Official Plan Consultation Update  

and Statutory Public Meeting 
 

On May 26, 2022 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council endorse recommended changes resulting from consultations on the draft 

Regional Official Plan as outlined in Attachments 1 and 2.  

2. Staff report back with an updated draft Regional Official Plan that incorporates the 

changes recommended in Attachments 1 and 2 and any further changes resulting 

from feedback heard as part of the May 12, 2022 Statutory Open House and May 19, 

2022 Public Meeting. 
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